Centennial Pool Commission
Meeting Minutes
12 April 2019
Present: N. Koroluk, C. Nygard, J. Cole

Staff: R. Liu

L. Applications for Pool Positions — Eight applications have been
submitted; notices will be put on the NLS and Red Cross websites and
more prospects will be solicited locally. Three applicants for Operations
Supervisor position will be interviewed in the near future.

2. Staff Training —A few members are interested in NL courses. (NLS and
recerts). Funds have been included in the budget for this. Commission
should look into running a Pool Operators course.

3. Financials — No changes.

4, Opening — The plumber will be assessing the condition of the current
heaters on 25 April. His findings may impact the date of 16 May as
tentatively set for the opening. Staff will start spring clean up on either 1st

or 8th May.

3, Job Descriptions — Note to CCRD Office — Have these been
completed?

6. Tenders for Pool Renovation — Note to CCRD Office — At what stage
is the renovation process now?

7. Need for Pool Commissioners — Janice Kyle has given nofice that
she is resigning the Pool Commission. There are now three vacant places
on the Commission. Note to CCRD Office — An ad should be placed in
the local paper and on social media that persons interested in being on

the Commission should contact the CCRD.

Next Meeting: Thursday 2 May 1 PM at the library
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